
  

 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 
 

SPS/EDN/2021-22/Circular - 03                     DATE : 12-04-2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 There will be no classes both - Online / Live & offline classes on 13th April 

2021(Tuesday)  and 14th April 2021 (Wednesday) due to Holidays. 

 Instructions, time table and Class wise (For Class I to IX) invite Link to join 

whatsapp  group for Live online class is already sent to parents and also available on 

the school website.  

 Parents are kindly requested to use the class wise invite link to join the WhatsApp 

group for Live online classes. 

 Online study materials are also uploaded on the school website for Class Nursery to 

IX for their studies, home work and assignments.  

 Parents can download the study material from the school website through login (with 

students login tab) with the scholar number and date of birth of their ward according 

to weekly time table available on the school website.   

   

Thank you 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


